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Dear Parent/Carer, 

This week we have celebrated Catholicity week in school with lots of visitors to tell us all about 
the work they do and how they live their lives as Jesus taught us. 

Catholicity Week w/c 21.1.19  
This week we had lots of visitors and Frances Fordyce from CAFOD came to start our week, she 
was very pleased that our School had been able to support CAFOD so much over the years and 
that we would be supporting CAFOD again this week with our 
Non Uniform day. 

Mr. McKeever led our Community talk and we thought about 
equality.  “ We decided we wanted our Equality Statement to 

include the words Humble and the equal sign as everyone is equal” 
Samuel Brown, Class 4 

We had our first ‘Holy Hour’ sharing adoration in Church led by 
Deacon John “I think it was really special praying in the sight of Jesus. I learnt that when Jesus 
is around, everyone should show respect as he is Holy and he is God’s Son” Sebastian King, 
Class 3 

SATs Talk – Year 2 and Year 6 parents 11.2.19 at 2.30pm 
Once again we will hold our SATs talk for those parents/ carers in years 2 and 6. This session 
will provide an insight into the tests and pitch and ways you can support your child at home. 
An individual letter will follow with a reply slip. We would ask you to indicate if you wish to 
come along to this session. 

Reception Pupils – Parent Link-  24.1.19 
Thank you for coming to share the Reception pupils Learning Journeys this week. We have had 
some lovely comments and the children are really proud to have shared their work with their 
family members. 
 
Big School Adventures – Every Thursday 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of God 
and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

http://www.lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk/


Big School Adventures continues to run every Thursday from 1.15 pm and is open to all 
children aged 3 and over. Please come along and join us! If you require any further information 
please ask a member of staff. 

Mad Science 
This week we had a visit from Mad Science to tell us all about the new club that would be 
running each Thursday after school for eight weeks a separate letter with all details has been 
sent home. 

Coming soon .... Holiday Market 
Our next Holiday market will take place on Friday 15th of February at 2.45 pm in the School 
hall. 

Once again there will be lots of food items from drinks to cereals to cheese for you to collect and 

all payments are simply “Pay as you feel” so please come along and bring your shopping 

bags!!! EVERYONE is welcome. 

Dates for your Diary 

18th February – 22nd February   - Half Term holiday 

28th February – Parents Evening 

Celebrations  Award 

 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 

 Achievement Award Winner ‘EAT’ Award Winner 

Explore, Active, Think creatively 

Class 1 Annie Nelson Nicholas Bielas Barnes 

Class 2 Freya Stevens Dante Lewis 

Class 3 Amy Kennedy Alex McKeever 

Class 4 Isaac Hurtault Jake Ryan 

 Welfare – Lunch Time Award 

 Key Stage One Key Stage Two 

 Chloe Moore Lily-May Purkis 


